An
Bord
Pleanala

T
3

Our Ref: PCI 0004

Mr. Paul Hickey,

Greenlink Interconnector Limited,
South Bank House,

Barrow Street,

Grand Canal Dock,

Dublin 4.

13" August 2020

Dear Mr. Hickey,

An Bord Pleandla (PCI Unit) issued a letter to the authorities concerned in relation to the draft

application file and missing information in the context of Article 10 of Regulation (EU) No.
347/2013.

Responses have been received from An Bord Pleanala and CRU (2 responses). These
responses are attached for your information.

I refer you to Section 4.2.3 of the Project of Common Interest Manual of Permit Granting
Process Procedures and the information of missing information procedures. You will note that
the Manual refers to the prospective applicant addressing the missing information. ABP (PCI

Unit) has no difficulty with you contacting the concerned authorities directly in relation to missing
information.

In relation to any material that might be considered by you to be commercially sensitive, if this
material is being submitted to ABP (PCI Unit), please clearly identify this material and state why
it is considered commercially sensitive. Also, no information that might be considered as
personal information should be forwarded to us without the consent of the persons involved;
refer to Section 4.2.1 of Manual of Permit Granting Procedures.
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We await hearing from you.

Yours sincerely,

SorcF;Skelly
Executive Officer
PCi Unit
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